Evergreen Broadacres
Residents annual Review Meeting 2017
SECURITY/SAFETY REPORT

WHAT HAS BEEN ACCOMPLISHED OVER THE LAST YEAR
Security over the last year has been relatively stable.  There were a few incidents late last year.  It was decided to change our security Company and Thorburn Security was appointed in February 2017. There were the normal settling in problems but everything is now running smoothly.  The guards are friendly and helpful. There was an attempted break in this year which was dealt with swiftly. Extra security measures were introduced i.e. more infrared cameras, additional electric fencing on Lombardy Road side, plus a new access control system at the gates which eliminates paper work and reduces the access time factor.    
Regular patrols are done during the night, printouts are sent to the Village Manager who checks them daily.  
There are various security protocols in place. Between Thorburn the Village Manager and Security/Safety Portfolio leaders we try to ensure that these are strictly adhered to.
LOOKING FORWARD TO THE MONTHS AHEAD
Much the same as above. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would appeal to residents to be vigilant at all times, not to be complacent and to report anything that comes to their attention to either the Village Manager or Portfolio Leader.  If we are not made aware of a situation we can’t do anything to fix it.   



 

